
 St. Michael’s Choir School 
66 Bond St. Toronto, M5B 1X2 

647 613 6367 
   
 

 
 

Dear Reverend Pastor, 
 
I hope you are keeping well and that your parish is staying strong during this difficult time. 
 
As you know, St. Michael's Choir School provides the music for the Cathedral Basilica and 
throughout the Archdiocese. The Choir School has played an important role over the years 
training organists and preparing graduates to step into the role of music director in parishes 
through out the diocese.   
 
Every year at this time, we send scouts out to the Catholic schools to invite boys to audition for 
the coming school year. This year, we are unable to send scouts due to Covid restrictions and 
so we are asking parishes to help us.  
 
Any assistance you could provide with disseminating information about the audition process 
would be greatly appreciated. Auditions are currently underway. We have openings for boys 
currently in Grades 2 and 3 as well as some openings in the older grades and high 
school. Please share this information with your music director. If your parish has a youth choir, 
the choir leader may know of boys who might be suitable and interested.  
 
I've attached a copy of the audition poster and a social media version as well. Here's a link to 
our recruitment video: https://youtu.be/eQEdbdc1WxI. Families can find out more by visiting 
the admissions page of our website: https://smcs.on.ca/auditions. If you could include this 
information in your bulletin and communications with parishioners, that would be wonderful. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Any help that you can provide will be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
yours in Christ, 
 

   
Barry White 
Executive Director 
St. Michael's Choir School 
66 Bond Street, 
Toronto, ON M5B 1X2 

https://smcs.on.ca/auditions

